

Tau Lambda Chapter Education Foundation, Inc.

P.O. Box 281033 ♦ Nashville, TN 37228

Dear Friend,

The Tau Lambda Education Foundation will host its 38th Annual Scholarship Luncheon, Saturday, December 1 at the Nashville Airport Marriott Hotel, 600 Marriott Drive. The featured speaker will be Dr. Tony Burks, II, Chief Learning Officer, LEADright. Dr. Burks is a K-12 education expert, who coaches and trains leaders for excellence. The author of three books, and a contributor to two, his newest book, Bought Wisdom: Tales of Living and Learning, is an interactive leadership memoir that invites you to tell your own stories.

We invite you to join us as a sponsor of this event. Over 300 patrons, including business, civic, and community leaders will gather to celebrate our collective work in promoting youth and higher education. Community sponsors are an important source of funding for the event. Your involvement is an opportunity for your organization to receive exposure, and to join other organizations to ensure a productive future for deserving youth. Your sponsorship will assist the foundation's continued effort to ensure more deserving Middle Tennessee students can overcome the rising costs of post-secondary education. Your generosity will make dreams a reality. Your support will allow us to reach more deserving high school youth with educational opportunities that change lives and strengthen families.

Established in 1978, the Tau Education Foundation is a 501(c) 3 organization, devoted to making college education attainable for high school students from economically disadvantaged backgrounds. Over the past 30 years, the Tau Lambda Education Foundation has supported more than 70 students, and continues to support recipients' endeavors at institutions throughout Nashville, the southeast region, and the nation.

The luncheon is open to the public. Enclosed is a Sponsorship form that outlines levels of support. Beyond sponsorship, we welcome you to join us on December 1. We look forward to hearing from you.

For more information about the event, please contact Dennie Marshall at (615) 330-2264 or by email at dmarsh2561@comcast.net; or Franklin Westbrook at (931) 261-3706 or by email at fswestbrook@charter.net.

On behalf of the Tau Lambda Education Foundation, we thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Dennie Marshall Event Co-Chair Franklin Westbrook Event Co-Chair

Enclosure

Tau Lambda Chapter Education Foundation 38th Annual Scholarship Luncheon Saturday, December 1, 2018 @ 11:00 am | Nashville Airport Marriott Hotel

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS

\$1.500

Premiere Sponsor

Logo recognition in program book Acknowledgement from the podium Full page advertisement (inside cover) One (1) luncheon table (10 seats)	+ - ,-
Gold Sponsor Name recognition in program book Acknowledgement from the podium Half-page advertisement One (1) luncheon table (10 seats)	\$1,200
Silver Sponsor Name recognition in program book Acknowledgement from the podium Half (½) luncheon table (5 seats)	\$1,000
Luncheon Table (10 seats) - \$750	<u>Ticket / Table:</u> Single Ticket - \$75
Full page advertisement - \$200 Quarter page (business card) - \$50	Advertising Opportunities: Half page advertisement - \$100
Contact Information	
Name:	Phone:
Email:	
Payment Method: [] Check enclosed [] Credit Card Make checks payable to "Tau Lambda Education Foundation, Inc." Please return this form to: Tau Lambda Education Foundation Attn: Dennie Marshall P.O. Box 281033 Nashville, TN 37228	

Please email your program-ready artwork (JPEG format) to Dennie Marshall at dmarsh2561@comcast.net.

Deadline for recognition in the luncheon program is November 10, 2018.